
 

This year we have been very busy; alongside our weekly and monthly meetings 

and groups we have taken part in the following:  

Drama with Charmaine; performed at conference at Armagh City Hotel at be-

ginning of year. Our Young People took part in Consultations for local councils 

on Equality and Diversity Plans. We presented at an Inclusive Communities 

event in Armagh’s Epi Centre in May. We ran 2 Summer Scheme’s one for new 

young people to the service and one for existing young people from our 6th Sense 

Group. During the scheme we have themed days including super hero day, pi-

rate theme day, space day and desert island day. Our young people also made 

visits to Armagh County Museum and Planetarium. Young People from our Peer 

Coaching programme went to W5 and Victoria Square, Belfast for a day out dur-

ing the summer. They then held a celebration event at Market Place Theatre in 

September; showcasing all their great work. A small group of  young people and 

staff attended Eurochild Conference in Croatia and delivered a workshop on our 

work. Young People attended a trip to see the Belfast Giants Play Ice Hockey in 

Belfast. 

 

  



Peer Coaching Celebration night  

 





 

 


